December 3, 2009

To: Stephen & Karina Wells
       1318 Lowrie Street
       Innisfil, On

RE: Driveway Paving

Please accept this Letter of Intent to complete the outstanding paving of your driveway. 

Paving of your driveway will be completed in May of 2010. This is the earliest date that this work can be completed. 

We regret any inconvenience that you may suffer as a result of your driveway not being paved sooner. 
Regards,

Wendy Skyba
Service Manager
Pratt Homes

